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VOICEOVER 

Voting has begun in the February twenty-fifth, Two Thousand and Twenty-Five State Senate 

District Thirty-six Special Primary Election.  

Ballots have been mailed to all registered voters in State Senate District Thirty-six. 

 

The Orange County Registrar of Voters is committed to protecting each voter’s right to cast a ballot 

easily and securely. 

There are four ways to cast your ballot. 

One. You can vote by mail. No postage is required. Your ballot must be postmarked by February 

twenty-fifth. 

Two. You can place your ballot into one of thirty-six secure drop boxes in State Senate District 

Thirty-six or return it at one of our four drop off locations... 

...or Three. Take it to any Vote Center in State Senate District Thirty-six. 

The Registrar of Voters office in Santa Ana also has a ballot drop box and is available for all voter 

services.  

And Four. You can vote in-person at any of the Vote Centers, too. 

Select Vote Centers in State Senate District Thirty-six open on February fifteenth. Ten additional 

Vote Centers in State Senate District Thirty-six open on February twenty-fifth. 

All Vote Centers and ballot drop boxes close at eight p.m. on February twenty-fifth. Our four drop 

off locations will close at their normal business hours. 

For locations and hours of Vote Centers, visit O-C-Vote [dot] gov [slash] votecenter. 

You can also call our Voter Hotline at eight-eight-eight-O-C-VOTES. That’s eight-eight-eight-six-two-

eight-six-eight-three-seven for more information. 

Remember State Senate District Thirty-six, Vote Easy. Vote Secure. 

 


